
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 5th April 2019

Friday 5th April  

Last day of term  

Monday 15th April  

Maintenance day in school  

Tuesday 23rd April  

Back to school / inspiration 

day 

Wednesday 8th May  

Magical Maths to lead an 

assembly (new club dates 

TBC) 

Week beginning 13th May  

KS2 SATS tests begin  

Friday 17th May  

Emerald parent morning 

Week beginning 20th May 

Key Stage 1 SATS week  

Friday 24th May 2.30pm 

Parent Forum  

Friday 24th May  

Last day of term  

Monday 3rd June  

Term 6 begins  

Topaz Class 9.00am Family 

Friday time each week 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had such a great term! The children have enjoyed learning about 

their topics, meeting new visitors and visiting many exciting places. Our 

school improvement advisor commented that our children get a good 

diet of activities and learning at our school with a breadth of experiences 

across the curriculum. We hope you agree!  

Today we celebrated the life of Jesus as part of our Easter Service at St 

Chad’s church, which was led by our Worship Council and our new 

Vicar, Rev Christine. The children sang beautifully and shared some of 

their songs, prayers and poems. We also celebrated the children who 

have been given gold stars, as decided by our School Council. This 

included being rewarded badges, extra playtime and some children had 

afternoon tea with a teacher.  

School will be open on Monday 15th April to develop the outdoor spaces 

and provide places for our children to grow plants and vegetables – if 

you can help, we would really appreciate your support. We will be open 

from 10.00am. We hope you all have a wonderful time with your family 

over the Easter holiday. Take care and see you next term!  

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Attendance 

This term’s attendance is: 

95.64% overall. Your child 

is expected to have at least 

97% attendance and 

should aim for 100%, we 

will not authorise any 

holidays in term time.  

 

Competition time! 

We will have a special visitor in school on Wednesday 24th April, it is a 

new born lamb. There will be an opportunity for you to guess his or her 

name for 50p. There will be a prize for the winner!  

Clubs for next term  

Monday:  

Lunchtime: KS1 pop lacrosse 

After school: KS2 pop lacrosse  

Tuesday: 

After School: Year 6 booster 

Wednesday: 

Lunchtime: School Council  

Thursday: 

After school: Film club led by FOS 

Friday:    

After School: KS2 Football with Mr P  

(Breakfast and tea club run daily) 



Take a look at our Easter Gardens 

      

Well done and thank you to all of the children who entered the competiton. All entries were 

rewarded 20 team points each. Rev Christine and Mrs Cartwright chose the winning 

gardens. The chosen winners were: 

Overall winner: William Cooper  

Topaz Class: Harry Francis  

Emerald Class: Belle Gordon 

Amethyst Class: Elena Smith 

Moonstone Class: Rose Smith  

Our Easter Service 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Easter service and to our Worship Council for 

leading it. Each class also shared poems, prayers and songs.  

   

Easter Egg hunt  

Thank you to our Friends of School who arranged an exciting team Easter egg hunt.  

       


